
Retroactive A&E

CDPH STD 
Management and 
Collaboration 
Project Grant

February 1, 2022



STD Management and Collaboration Project
• Supports implementation of core STD prevention activities to 

monitor, investigate, and prevent STDs in collaboration with 
community-based organizations.

• Supplemental funding will support:
• Expanded access to STD clinical services for LGBTQ+ populations 

(San Francisco City Clinic)
• Expanded access to congenital syphilis prevention for people 

experiencing pregnancy, including homeless (UCSF Team Lily)



Reason for Retroactivity
• On October 24, 2022, SFDPH was notified of supplemental funds 

awarded for STD Management and Collaboration Project Grant.

• Supplemental funds amount: $386,274

• Supplemental funds are retroactive back to July 1, 2022:
• $193,137 for July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023
• $193,137 for July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024

• Total grant amount increased to $1,365,222 for period of July 1, 2019 
to June 30, 2024.
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